### RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238

## Christopher B. Flanagan Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; William M. White, Township Manager; Robert Tate, Director of Finance; Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer; Ricky Foster, Public Works Director; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Lt. Shawn Dietrich; Lt. Joseph Pinto; Sgt. Mark Stiansen, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree, Highway Patrol Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking; Damon Drummond, Senior Transportation Engineer for Gilmore and Associates; Vera DiMaio, Executive Assistant

**FR:** Christopher B. Flanagan

# RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2021 AT 10:00 AM.

### **NEW BUSINESS**

- 1. Discussion of allowing parking on one side only in the area of 48-62 Wentworth Lane for public safety concerns.
- 2. Commissioner Abel requests a discussion on the feasibility of removing one (1) parking space on West Wayne Avenue at Wicklow Court.
- 3. Commissioner Borowski would like a discussion on the following items:
  - Watch Children signs on Portledge Drive
  - School Bus sign on Roberts Road at Portledge Drive
  - Discussion about truck speed on Strathmore Avenue
  - Discussion about regarding speed humps on Strathmore Avenue
- 4. Ernie Girod requests a Handicap parking space on 109 Plant Avenue
- 5. Chris Daly requests a speed hump study be completed on Roberts Rd.

#### **OLD BUSINESS**

Street light requests - 300 Block of Iven Avenue and 100 Block of Eaton Drive Gallagher Road - Request to not repaint double yellow lines.